
Hotdogs for Haiti – Thank you to everyone who helped to make this fundraiser a 

success. A total of $550.00 was collected for the PWRDF fund for Haiti relief from the 

devastating aftermath of Hurricane Matthew. Although we cannot thank everyone 

individually we would like to say a special thanks to: 

 MSC for the providing the hotdogs and drinks: 

 ACW for providing the muffins, tea and coffee; 

Janine Warford for providing the cupcakes; 

Keith Pack and Annette Stone for the organizing the fish pond for the children; 

Mcann-Scott  Family Band for the wonderful entertainment; 

Bobbi Dwyer and CLB members 

Thank you one and all for your support. 

 
ACW Annual Meeting – The ACW Annual Meeting will be held at the 
Parish Hall on Monday, November 28, 2016 at 2:00pm. 
 
MSC – There will be a Men’s Service Club meeting at the Parish Hall 
on Monday, November 28, 2016 at 7:30pm. 
 

Godly Play - The Mystery of Christmas  
 
CLB Parade – The CLB Parade will be held on December 4, 2016 at 
the church. 
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